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Newsletter – 10th February 2020 

Read on for our latest sporting news on page 2... 

      

      

      

      

Updates and reminders: 

 On Tuesday 11th February at 5.00 p.m. we have our final information meeting for the children going 

on the residential visit to Wales. Please come and join us in the school hall. 

 On Wednesday 12th February we have our PTFA Valentines discos. Tickets are still on sale by paying 

cash – either call into the office or send the money in an envelope. All the after school clubs will be 

running as usual on this date – Dance Club, Hockey Club and Netball Club 

 National Safer Internet Day is tomorrow, 11th February. Throughout this week all classes will be 

learning more about staying safe online with a variety of age appropriate activities. You can find lots 

of information for parents on our school website.  

 This year we would like to invite parents to get involved in the review of our Special Educational 

Needs provision. You will receive a letter shortly with further details, but please come along at 1.45 

on Thursday 27th February for a cuppa, a biscuit and a relaxed chat about how we support SEND at 

Cavalry – we want to know what’s working well and gather ideas for future developments. All 

parents are welcome. 

 Finally, just to confirm that all children who have paid their deposits for the Year 3 residential visit 

to Burwell House have secured places on the trip. The next stage payment is due by 3rd April 2020. 

Coming up soon: 
 
Wednesday 12th February – PTFA Valentine disco 
Thursday 13th February at 9.00 a.m. – Cavalry Café for Class 3 and Class 4 and then at 1.45 p.m. Cavalry 
Café for Class 9 and Class 10 
17th Feb to 21st Feb – school and nursery closed for half term 
Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – dress up as your favourite book character 
Monday 9th March 3.30 to 6.00 – parent consultation appointments 
Tuesday 10th March 5.00 to 7.30 – parent consultation appointments 
16th to 20th March – Wales Residential Visit for Y5/6 
Friday 3rd April 2020 – last day of Spring term. 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
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